
I am opposed to laws that limit law abiding citizen's constitutional rights 
in a typical one size fits all, let's just do it the easy way and pat ourselves 
on the back style so typical of government actions.  From what I have 
heard about HB 4147, it is just such a bill.  Fix the background check 
system if there is a problem.  Don't limit my rights because state 
employees can't get the process right. 
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